
The Board at its meeting of January 21, 2015: 
 
1.  Approved the recommendations as included in the confidential attachment, as amended;
 and 

 
2.  Noted that the information as set out in the confidential attachment remains confidential as 

it contains advice and communications that are subject to solicitor-client privilege. 
 
 


